Hello sir/madam,

I am a lot concerned about the threat that Firs Farm or Church Street recreation ground is under the plan of building crematorium. This is really very disappointing that such beautiful places are being under threat today. I do oppose such wrong idea or plan and would request the Enfield Council to think about the environment, plants, ducks, the beautiful wildlife that we love to see and spend time there with our children. Crematorium is regarded as a horrible place and an unwanted sight. So many memories are there, so many people love to visit Firs Farm, Church Street recreation ground almost everyday. Children love these places and so do we. It is a shame that these days the idea of cremation been encouraged in advertisement in few TV channels. Such adverts are really annoying.

I hope our Enfield Council will take this matter seriously and would help stay our green world green. We love Enfield from the bottom of our heart, and wish every betterment for each and every life living in here.

Please don't build any crematorium in anywhere in Enfield.

Thank you very much.